
 

 AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/ 57                                                       Dated -    10/4 /2019    

To 

The CMD 
NCL, Singrauli 

 

Sub:-- Time for meeting with representative of AIACE 

 

Dear Sir, 

We whole heartedly congratulate  the entire team of NCL for marvellous achievement in 2018-19 
under your able  leadership. AIACE representatives wish to meet you personally on 18/4/2019 
with some  issues  related to executives.  

 

It is requested to spare some minutes from your valuable time to meet us on that date. 

 

Expecting an early confirmation from your end. 

 
Regards, 

 

  

P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 

CC:- Sri C Juster, GM(P), NCL Singrauli. 

 

 

 

 

 


